
Your Health Idaho Enrollment Update 
 
BOISE, Idaho – Since Open Enrollment began on November 1, over 93,000 Idahoans have 
selected a health insurance plan for 2016 through Your Health Idaho. Approximately 86,000 
Idahoans are currently enrolled for 2015 coverage. 
 
“We are pleased to see an increase in enrollments at this half-way mark,” said Your Health 
Idaho executive director, Pat Kelly. “This demonstrates there is a continued need for access to 
affordable healthcare in Idaho. The good news is that Idahoans who remain uninsured still have 
until January 31 to enroll for health and dental coverage. But we encourage people to act 
now.”  Idahoans who complete an application between now and January 31 will have coverage 
as early as February. 
 
Idahoans who need assistance picking a health insurance plan can find a local agent or broker in 
their community to help them free of charge by visiting www.YourHealthIdaho.org and clicking 
on “find help near you.”   

 
# # # 

 
Your Health Idaho was established by State law in 2013 to provide an online marketplace where Idaho 
families and small businesses can go to compare and purchase health insurance. Your Health Idaho is 
governed by a 19-member Board authorized by the Idaho Legislature to set the rules and regulations for 
implementing a state-based health insurance exchange. For more information please 
visit www.yourhealthidaho.org. You can also check us out on Facebook and Twitter. 
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